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[REDACTED] 

[REDACTED] 

Ayr  

[REDACTED] 

24th September 1992 

 

Dear Dr Kuhn 

 Many thanks for your letter of 22nd September on the subject of cinema going in the 1930s. 

I’m pleased that you found my “memories” interesting; and certainly, if I can be of some little 

assistance in your research, please do not hesitate to contact me at some future date. 

 Thank you for your leaflet titled “Popular Cinema in the 1930s” with details of film 

screenings. I shall look forward to attending at least one – at the Thursday Matinee – and to meeting 

you if possible. 

Yours sincerely 

Helen Gilmour 

 


